
 
 
 

Friday 3rd May 2019  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: I-Matter Relationship and Sex Education Curriculum Update – Years 4, 5 and 6 
 
You may be aware that our school is part of the Manchester Healthy Schools Award Scheme. To 
enable us to continue to improve the health and well-being of our pupils, we are reviewing the 
Relationship and Sex Education curriculum delivered in our school with the view to updating and 
introducing a curriculum more appropriate for our children, especially in Years 4, 5 and 6.  This new 
programme is called I-Matter. As part of this programme, your child will soon receive a unit of lessons 
on relationships, sex education and personal safety. These sessions will be delivered by your child’s 
class teacher and our school nurse. 
 
The Year 4 session will take place on Friday 10th May with Year 5 on 20th June and Year 6 27th June.  
 
We would like to invite our Year 5 & 6 parents to a parents’ meeting on 18 June 2019 at 2.00pm 
where the Year 5 & 6 I-Matter Curriculum will be outlined to you and you will have the opportunity 
to ask questions about the lessons and clarify what will be delivered. This meeting is open to all 
parents and carers of children in Year 5 and 6. Please let the office know if you would like to attend. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting or if your child is in Year 4 and you would like information 
regarding the programme, please contact the school office to let them know. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.   
 
If you DO NOT wish your child to participate in the I-Matter programme, please contact the school 
office. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mrs S. O’Neill     Mrs L. Kelly  
School Nurse     Headteacher 
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